From: Carter, Eric M. [mailto:Eric.Carter@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 12:52 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: BOE Board of Ethics Training & Travel Notification

Hi Steve! How are you? I hope you had a great week and will have a even better weekend.  I just wanted to send this e-mail notification back to you to let you know that I did attend the Norfolk Southern Railroad training seminar during the dates of Jan 12-15, 2014 which included transportation, lodging and meals.  I was not offered or given any gifts or honorariums during or at the end of this training.  I returned home safely on the 15th of January 2014.  I want to thank you again for helping me with the approval.   
 

 

Eric M. Carter 
Deputy Chief 
Organized Crime Bureau

